Response to the WIPO note C.6717

Chartered Institute of Patent Agents (CIPA)

1.
The requirement for claims to be clear and concise is obviously correct and should be supported.

2.
I am against any other restriction on the structure of claims.  In their very nature, inventions are unique, and may in some cases require unique drafting.  Also, it should be left to applicants to ensure that they arrange the structure of their claims so that it gives proper protection to their invention.  If they choose to have claims which are only differentiated from each other by very small amounts, that is their choice.
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